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SOCIETY'S UPCOMING EVENTS

January 9, 2000
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2000 SLATE OF OFFICERS
The Nominations Committee, chaired by Nancy
Owen, will present the 2000 Slate of Officers to the
membership at the Society’s Annual Meeting on January
-9, 2000. The slate includes Jacqueline Record,
President; Janet Lambert, Vice President, Norma
Winkleblack, Secretary; Barbara Krehbiel, Treasurer;
Don Hance, Ron Hayden, Jean Johnston, and Alice
Larrabee, Trustees through 2002. Trustees continuing
to serve on the Board through 2001 are Ann Beck, John
Dodson, Ruth Isenogle, and David Maurer. Trustees
serving through 2000 are Terry Barnhart, Richard
Heller, Karen Willaredt, and Jake Zane (completing
Barbara Krehbiel’s term). The Society’s Annual
Meeting will be held at Dudley House at 1:30 p.m. on
January 9. All Society members are invited to attend.

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE CONTINUES
Membership renewals were sent to Society
members in November. Many members responded
quickly to the renewal. If you have not, sent your 2000
dues, please forward your payment soon. The dues are
Society’s primary source of income. Your generosity is

appreciated!
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Society’s Annual Meeting - Dudley House - 1:30 p.m.

Harold Marker - Reminisces of Old Main and EIU - Date and Time To Be Announced

BASEBALL EXHIBIT IS A JOINT VENTURE

The Society, City of Mattoon, and the
Mattoon Arts Council have joined forces to present
a Baseball History Exhibit. Renee Henry, the

project director, has been hired by the Society. Ms.

Henry will design the exhibit and plan programs
associated with the exhibit. The City of Mattoon,
through the Mattoon Arts Council, will provide the
Demars Center in Peterson Park to house the
exhibit. In addition, the Arts Council will provide .
clerical assistance and volunteers to staff the
exhibit. The exhibit is scheduled to open in March,
2000,

REMINISCES OF OLD MAIN AND EIU

A lecture is being planned for February.
Harold Marker will reminisce about EIU and Old
Main. The lecture will be held in Tarble Arts Center
with the backdrop of an exhibit which celebrates the
centennial of Old Main. The date and time of the
exhibit will be announced early in 2000.

GREETINGS OF THE SEASON
TO
SOCIETY MEMBERS
FROM
THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES





